
After	a	long	discussion	by	the	board	of	directors	along	with	the	Michigan	Walleye	
Tour	Tournament	Director	it	has	been	determined	that	the	2020	Michigan	Walleye	
Tour	will	be	canceled.		This	was	not	an	easy	decision	but	in	the	interest	of	everyone	
involved	we	have	chosen	to	do	so.		Our	plan	is	to	keep	the	same	schedule	for	the	
2021	season.		
	
We	will	be	keeping	the	2019	Championship	July	11th	and	12th	as	previously	
scheduled.		This	has	been	moved	to	Au	Gres.		The	teams	that	already	qualified	and	
paid	for	this	will	still	be	in	the	event.		The	boundaries	will	remain	the	same.	
	
Saginaw	Bay	and	Lake	Huron	waters	with	a	North/South	boundary	of	N	44.25.000	
and	East/West	Boundary	of	W	82.59.000	
	
There	will	also	be	a	Saginaw	Bay	Walleye	Club	event	on	July	11th	out	of	Au	Gres.		
This	will	be	a	3-person	event	one-day	shootout	at	$250	per	boat.		July	12th	will	be	
used	as	a	blow	day.	
	
This	first	event	will	be	limited	to	100	boats,	with	25	of	the	boats	being	from	the	
championship.		Boats	already	signed	up	for	the	Standish	event	will	take	priority	on	
the	list	of	100	boats.			
	
A	second	event	will	be	on	August	8th	once	again	out	of	Au	Gres	with	blow	day	on	
August	9th.		This	events	boundary	will	be	as	far	as	your	gas	tank	will	take	you.			
	
This	second	event	will	tentatively	be	limited	to	100	boats.		If	the	government	allows	
for	loosening	of	the	restrictions	we	will	increase	the	amount	of	boats	accordingly.			
	
This	event	will	also	be	$250	per	boat	and	a	3-person	team.			
	
All	Michigan	Walleye	Tour	rules	will	apply	to	these	events.			
	
Please	bear	with	us	as	we	get	registration	forms	and	online	registration	available.		
As	we	progress	with	this	process,	please	watch	on	Facebook	and	our	website.			
	
We	would	also	encourage	you	to	look	into	the	Thunder	Bay	Walleye	Club	and	the	
Alpena	Brown	Trout	Festival	event	on	July	25th	for	another	excellent	tournament	the	
Saginaw	Bay	Walleye	Club	is	supporting.			
	
Thank	you	all	for	your	understanding.	
	
	


